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Dear Parents/carers 
 
Following the letter and guidance from Calderdale Local Authority regarding the reopening of schools, the 
Family of Learning Trust board met this evening to discuss the possibility of reopening on 8th June.  
 
The trust has made the decision to follow the advice of Calderdale LA and delay the reopening of 
school. Whilst the trustees were all in agreement that we would like to see more of our pupils return to school 
and re-engage in learning; we have decided to delay the reopening of school and will look to stagger the return 
of the year groups starting with Year 1. 
 
We will continue to be open for key worker and vulnerable pupils and we will continue to plan for reopening for 
the other year groups when it is deemed safe to do so.  
 
Moving forwards we will be formally reviewing our position on reopening a weekly basis. We will risk assess 
and consider the full range of implications to having more pupils back on site. I will keep you all fully informed 
of any changes in the guidance as and when we receive it. 
 
Despite the challenging circumstances we are all facing, please take care of yourselves over the half term and 
I’d also like to wish Eid Mubarak to our Muslim families who will be celebrating Eid at the weekend. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Shameem Hussain 
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